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Staff Congratulations & Farewells 

A few more congratulations and farewells to some of our staff members.  
 
We wish Mr. Bailey all the best on his upcoming retirement.  We are also saying goodbye 
and good luck to some of our staff members who will not be returning to ÉESS this up-
coming fall: Mr. Schnerch, Mrs. Hanan, Mrs. Reid, Mr. Bamford, Mrs. Winnicki, Mrs. Tosh 
and Mrs. Kitchen, Ms. Zebrynski, Ms. Obie, Mrs. Ledoux and Mrs. Goertzen. 

2019-2020 Start Up 

Middle Years Opening Day Conferences will be on Wednesday, September 5 and 
Thursday, September 6.  Grade 6  to 8 students are to report to class on Friday, 
September 6. 
 
Detailed information on booking your appointments will be coming home with 
your child’s report card. 

Middle Years Opening Day Conferences 

Grade 9 : Students are to report to school on Wednesday, September 4. 
Grade 10 to 12: Students are to report to class on Thursday, September 5. 

Grade 9 to 12 First Day of Class 

ÉESS 2018-2019 School Community Report 

You can find our 2018-2019 School Community Report on our school website.  You can 
view the report under the “Quick Links” section or under “Our School/Community Re-
port”. 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to grade 10 student Trèssa Pelletier on applying for, and receiving, a $750 
Rising Youth Community Service grant! Trèssa will be using her grant to create boxes of 
snacks for high school students to access.  

Graduation News 

Beck’s Beans 2 Go coffee delivery service, owned and operated by grade 12 student, Beck 
Long, will be awarding a deserving graduate $600.00.  Beck’s award is based on volun-
teerism within our community.  All proceeds from the weekly coffee delivery service go 
directly to this award.  Beck’s Beans 2 Go would like to thank his long term clients:  staff 
of  Sunova Credit Union; staff of Rexall;  RCMP detachment and the staff of École Edward 
Schreyer School.   




